
Hawks:
This half term we have been leaning about the topic ‘My self’.
We have identified that we are all different in many ways, by following stories and looking at pictures of our peers and ourselves.
Each student has been completing a booklet about himself or herself.  Communicating and identifying what activities they like and choosing colours to decorate each page. 
It has been interesting to compare and order each other by height, seeing who is taller and shorter.
We have chosen which coloured paint to use to create our own handprints.  Then using these handprints to make colour patterns and for measurement activities.
It has been fun all getting to know each other, mainly in a new class.
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